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First name: Eleanor

Last name: King-Gallagher

Organization: Superior Highland Backcountry

Title: Chairperson

Comments: Dear Constance Cummins and Michael Jimenez,

 

I appreciate the opportunity for our organization to submit comments on the proposed SUP. Please see attached

a pdf file containing our comments. Also please see attached a fully developed alternative proposal, which we

are asking to be considered as a viable alternative to meet the purpose and need of visiting North Shore Area

skiers. This proposal was submitted to you in March of 2018, and was rejected on the grounds that there was

already a proposal being processed for the same acreage.

Again, thank you for your time, and I hope that your families are well.

 

Sincerely,

Eleanor King-Gallagher

Chairperson

Superior Highland Backcountry


